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Shomper, Kris

From: Eliza Walbridge [ewalbridge@verizon.net]
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 9:55 PM

To: IRRC

Subject:

disapprove proposed regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160

Dear Sirs

[ am a raw milk consumer and I respectfully request that you reject proposed regulation #2777 Department of
Agriculture 2-160: Milk Sanitation. The regulation adds more complications to the bottling of raw milk without

enhancing safety. I bet my local raw milk producer's facility is cleaner than any of the conventional producers.
It has to be.

The regulations could be much simpler if they were performance standards, requiring that the end product
achieves a desired result. How that result is achieved is the producers' responsibility. That would result in the
State's role being to test for compliance, a function that could easily be contracted out.

Again, I view the proposed regulation as excessive, and in some cases onerous and unnecessary. These flaws
warrant that the proposed regulation be rejected

Eliza Walbridge
Manderley Farm
Blue Bell, PA
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